 Melbourne Contract Bridge Centre

Situated at the Kew Heights Sports Club
397 Barkers Rd   Kew   3101

Tel: 9853 1449   ABN No: 88 791 813 415
website www.melbournebridge.com.au
Directors:   Ian Mansell   Sandra Mansell

Newsletter for week ending 25 November 2012

Mon

Margery Lewis & Jill Carnovale**
Maggie Kelly & Suzy Narita

Tue
Day
Stephanie McQueen & Julie Steele
Henry Clarke & Noella Damon

Night
Gregory Smith & Claus Andreason
Henry Gasko & Dan Taggert**

Wed

Helen & John Prohasky

Ruth Pocock & Tony Meade**
Fri

Rae Ball & Gwyneth Anderton**
Victor Hansom & Ron Verrier
Sat

Peter Cork & Janet Reynolds

G Mealyea-E Harmat=C Kelly-M O’Bryan
Hand of the Week Monday Board 28 N-S vul Dealer West
Do you or don’t you?
With 7 HCP and an eight-card suit West opens 3(. North is in a quandary. They have 13 HCP, a ratty diamond suit and not 4 spades. What should they bid?
Personally, I consider that North should double and should probably pass whatever South bids. At the table most North’s took unilateral action and showed their diamond suit and after East raised Hearts North-South ended up in 5(.

Technically there is only a club loser and a spade loser, but some declarers didn’t take the diamond finesse and went down. In general 4( should go 2-down (missing all 4 Aces), but some declarers went only one down.
What is of interest is that by taking unilateral action in bidding their diamonds, all North-Souths missed their best fit – in spades!!
The next Saturday Red Point Event will be on 23rd February 2013 at 1.00 pm.

The next Tuesday Red Point Event will be on 4th December 2012 at 7.30 pm.

 Bridge Lessons will commence on Monday 04 February at 7.30 pm. These lessons will be repeated on Wednesday afternoons at 1.00 pm commencing 06 February. Contact the clubrooms for further details. 

2013: The Kew Heights Sports Club have intimated that they would like us to continue playing at their venue for the foreseeable future. There will be some disruption to activities during the upgrade of the facilities, however the KHSC have assured us that they will make this as minimal as practicable. Accordingly, we are continuing membership at $50, with the usual $5 reduction if paid by 31st December 2012. Regretfully, after 5 years we are having to increase table fees to $11 for members and $13 for non-members as from 1 February 2013. Correct monies would be appreciated. We are also reluctantly withdrawing the $1 pensioner discount.
Sandra and Ian
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